
Letter of Support for Primary Care 

Physician Continuity 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Practice Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my support for the continuity of care provided by primary care 

physicians (PCPs) in our community. In today's rapidly changing healthcare environment, 

maintaining a consistent relationship with a trusted PCP is essential for improving health 

outcomes. 

Research has demonstrated that patients who have a designated primary care provider experience 

better overall health, greater satisfaction with their care, and fewer hospitalizations. As such, I 

urge you to commit resources and initiatives that prioritize the continuity of care through 

established primary care relationships. 

By ensuring that patients have uninterrupted access to their PCPs, we can foster better 

communication, enhance preventive care, and support chronic disease management. This 

continuity not only benefits the patients but also strengthens the overall healthcare system. 

Thank you for considering this essential aspect of patient care. Together, we can work towards 

achieving greater health equity and improved care for our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


